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Lynn M. Mattson Joins Moss & Barnett as
New Executive Director

02.19.2024
 

Moss & Barnett is pleased to announce that Lynn M. Mattson has joined the firm as its new
Executive Director.

Lynn is responsible for the firm’s administrative functions including Finance, Human Resources, IT,
and Facilities. She brings more than 25 years of law firm finance and operations management
experience to her role. Prior to joining Moss & Barnett, Lynn served in senior finance and operating
positions at two other Twin Cities law firms. She received her M.B.A. in Venture Management from
the University of St. Thomas and her B.A. in Finance from the University of St. Catherine.

“Lynn will bring a wealth of law firm management experience, broad financial expertise, and
exceptional interpersonal skills that will serve us well,” said Brian Grogan, President and CEO of
Moss & Barnett. “We are excited to add another exceptional professional to our firm and we look
forward to working with Lynn in meeting our strategic goals.”
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Lynn M. Mattson
612-877-5335
Lynn.Mattson@lawmoss.com
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